
20.3.1A Miscellaneous Properties Cromwell 1984-1992 

 Correspondence re Design and Build – Lot 40 Cromwell Town Centre – June to 

December 1984 

 Memorandum of Agreement between The Minister of Works and Development and 

Cromwell Borough Council – 23 October 1984 

 Resolution of the Cromwell Borough Council re road reserve to be dedicated as road 

20 December 1988 

 List of Certificate of Titles, Leases and Miscellaneous (no date) 

 Valuation Notices – Methodist Church Mission, Erris Street, Cromwell – Section 1 SO 

20566 BLK I Cromwell SD – Mining Reserve near Cromwell – 1 July 1989 

 Correspondence re Property Management Service – Cromwell – November 1989 

 Correspondence re McIntyre Engineering Limited – November-December 1989 

 Correspondence re Sale – 50 The Mall to Coker – March-May 1990 

 Correspondence re Hartley and Reilly Memorial Plaque – April-May 1990 

 Lease re AS & AE Beattie to Central Otago District Council – 30 May 1990 

 Memo to the Administration Officer – Cromwell from the Director of Operations re 

Public Toilets – Cromwell Mall – May-June 1990 

 Correspondence re Bannockburn Recreation Reserve Committee August 1990 

 Letters from the Regional Council re License no’s. 1842 and 11506, Cromwell 

Registry 4 September 1990 

 Notification to the public via the newspaper re Proposed Lease of Reserve Lands – 7 

September 1990 

 Correspondence re State Highway 8B Reserve – Cromwell – October 1990-July 1991 

 Report to Cromwell Community Board re State Highway 8 Reserve Beautification – 

30 September 1991 

 Cromwell Community Board – Report of an inspection of trees – Neplusultra Reserve 

and a copy of a Development Plan 1982 is attached to the report – 9 October 1991 

 Letter from Otago Area Health Board re water quality, Bannockburn Camping 

Ground – 7 November 1991 



 Correspondence re State Highway 8 Reserve development – includes previous 

concept plans – February 1992 

 Correspondence re Lowburn Hall site : Section 3, SO 22525 – February-March 1992 

 Correspondence re Transfer of Property located at Domain Rd, Lower Hawea District 

– Ex VCC District – March 1992 

 Report to Cromwell Community Board re Request for removal of trees growing on 

Council Land -8 April 1992 

 High Court Judgment – Vacation Developments Limited – 15 June 1992 


